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“With Christ as our guide, we let our light shine.” 

 

Pentecost  Term 2024 Newsletter 1 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we welcomed the children back after the Easter break, to 

celebrate moving from Lent into the season of Eastertide in 

school, the children took part in a special Easter trail around the 

school. We all had a wonderful time searching for Easter related 

words, solving the puzzles and finding out the answers. It was 

lovely to see all of them enthusiastically searching. A big thank 

you, to the PTFA for the Easter treats that each child was given. 

Thank you for your support with the Easter Bonnet parade. The 

children’s creations were impressive.  

What a wonderful start to the summer term! It has been lovely to 

see all of the children refreshed and revitalised after their well-

earned break and to see them settling into their new learning for 

this term, which is full of new texts, themes and exciting 

opportunities. I hope that you had a lovely Easter break too and 

were able to enjoy some time with family and friends. 

There are lots of exiting events planned for this term. Please do 

keep checking the newsletter and website for the latest 

information. 

Have a wonderful weekend 

Mrs Yuen 
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Easter Bonnet Parade 

The Easter Bonnet Parade was enjoyed by all. A big well done to all 

the children who participated. We had 29 amazing bonnet creations. 

Everyone who entered received a prize and congratulations to 

Phoebe in Year 3 who was the overall winner! 

 

 

 

 

                            Easter Celebrations 
The children explored the school grounds for clues, working together to solve the 

challenges and our older pupils were keen to test their knowledge of the events 

of the Easter Story.  Well done everyone for showing resilience in your search!  

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 
 

15th April- Start of Term 

and Easter celebration day 
24th April – Alice in 

Wonderland School 

Theatre Visit for all classes 

6th May- Bank Holiday- 

School Closed 

10th May – Butterfly 

Project Assembly Y3-6 

13th -16th May – SATs 

Week for Year 6 

20th May- The Big Sing for 

year 4 at Derngate 

Theatre 

27th May- 31st May 

Half -term Holiday 

 

 

Planting Flowers 
All children in their classes have 

had a chance to plant some 

flowers and bring the joy of new 

life and colour to our front 

entrance and prayer garden. We 

are looking forward to watching 

them bloom over the coming 

weeks. 

 

 

 


